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St Margaret's C of E
Primary School

Newsletter
Attendance for the week ending 04/02/2022:    95.36%

S P R I N G  1  W E E K  5

Dear All, 

I wish to start the newsletter this week by sharing some wonderful news as last week we had an external advisor visit, who described St Margaret's as a
school with many outstanding elements. As I have mentioned many times, our children are an absolute credit to us all and their behaviour for learning was
described as outstanding as well as our learning environments. 

Year 2 and Year 6 SATS
Every year, children in Year 2 and in Year 6 sit the Statutory end of key stage assessments. Throughout their time at our school, children learn the key
components they need in order for them to be as successful as possible in these assessments. Next week, our Phase Leaders and myself will be offering
two live workshops via Google Meet to inform parents and carers about the different assessments that take place, what is being assessed in each test and
what school and home can do to further ensure children are as best prepared as can be.

This week, for Collective worship, the pupils have been continuing their theme of Dignity and Respect by learning about respecting those with authority. We
took a close look at our Bible verse of the week: So if anyone is against the government, he is really against what God has commanded (Romans 13:2). The
pupils have been looking at the government and why we have leaders in our country. Pupils have also been examining the reasons why we should respect
those in charge, even if sometimes they make decisions that we do not agree with.

YT Public Service - Worship Council 
This week, our Worship council have created a brilliant assembly based on the theme of Change. Inspired by our Young Transformers programme, the
Worship Council (WC) wanted to remind all children that they can be a positive change in the world around them Ayo, a member of the Worship Council
stated “I wanted everyone to take away the fact that they can become a better person if they have the right mind-set.” Se’najah, who is another member of
the WC commented, “When delivering this assembly, I wanted to tell everyone that change isn’t something that happens overnight. It’s something that
takes time. This links to Young Transformers because change is when you try something new, when you can transform yourself you can make a positive
difference to those around you!” 

Thank you to the Worship council for their excellent contribution and commitment to promoting the Christian faith in their weekly assemblies. We look
forward to seeing what they create next week… In the meantime, here are some pictures of them in action!



Well done to the following children for being awarded with 
Stars of the Week on the week ending: 

4th February 2022



Hartley
Reception

Eyfs Presentation Eyfs Progress

Ks1 Presentation Ks1 Progress

Ks2 Presentation

Leona
Reception

Keon
Year 1

Daniel A
Year 2

Ariana
Year 3

Ks2 Progress
Riley

Year 6



The next 
School Nurse drop in

session is:
 

9th February
9am - 10am

Nurse Drop Ins Parent Pay
If you have not yet done so,
please activate your Parent

Pay account. You can ask the
school office for an activation

letter which will guide you
through activating the account.
This makes it so much easier to
make payments and keep track

of all outstanding debts.
Thank you Entering and

Exiting the school 
The intercom can be

hard to hear the office.
Please press the buzzer,

when a member of the
office team answer, to

enter the school push the
gate and to exit, please

pull the gate. 
 

Thank you

Spare Uniform

 Boys trousers - all sizes
Girls and Boys socks  

  Any Christmas Jumpers    

If you have any spare
uniform that you no longer

need, the school would
appreciate any donations. 

 Uniform which is needed  -

If your child has borrowed
any kind of Uniform from the

school, please could you
return it to the school office.   









In Reception this week, we celebrated
Chinese New Year. We looked at the
similarities and differences between
New Year celebrations in January

and the Chinese Lunar Calendar. We
created decorations and made

Chinese Dragon puppets. In Big
Write, we wrote red envelope good
luck messages for our family and

friends. Reception would like to say,
Happy New Year to all those

celebrating Chinese New Year.

EYFS Blurb


